
 

DOC17/64873 Page 1 of 1 
 
Origin Energy Eraring Pty Ltd ABN 31 357 688 069 • Eraring Power Station, Rocky Point Road, Eraring NSW 2264 
PO Box 5044, Dora Creek NSW 2264 • Telephone (02) 4973 0700 • Facsimile (02) 4973 0710 • www.originenergy.com.au 

5 September 2017 
 
 
Attention Clay Preshaw 
Director, Resource Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
Level 22, 320 Pitt Street 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
 
 
Dear Clay 
 
 
 
RE: Removal of Conditions within Project Approvals duplicated in Environmental Protection 
Licence (EPL) 1429 
 
As previously discussed with the Department, please find attached Origin’s assessment and 
application to modify the conditions of Project Approvals 06_238, 07_0084 and 05_138 to consolidate 
conditions that are duplicated in EPL1429. 
 
The report includes an outline of the statutory context and approval pathway, strategic justification and 
assessment of environmental impacts as required by the Department. Table 1 outlines the duplicated 
conditions. The report demonstrates that there will be no increase in environmental impact from 
removing the duplicated conditions. Also attached are copies of the relevant Project Approvals, 
EPL1429 and a map outlining the location of the relevant monitoring points. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Lauren Barnaby on (07) 
3867 0101 or by email lauren.barnaby@originenergy.com.au 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Tony Phillips 
Group Manager Operations Eraring 
 
 


